
The Sub-Committee resumed consideration of a Draft Report to the Standing Commit­
tee.

Mr. Orlikow moved, seconded by Mr. Burghardt,—That the Sub-Committee print 
5,000 copies of the Issue No. 17 which includes the Second Report.

The question being put on the question, it was agreed to.

Mr. Scott moved, seconded by Mr. Burghardt,—That the Sub-committee according to 
the Standing Order 69(13) request a government answer to the recommendations of the 
Second Report.

The question being put on the question, it was agreed to.

Mr. Orlikow moved, seconded by Mr. Scott,—That the Second Report be adopted.

The question being put on the question, it was agreed to.

Ordered,—That the Chairman present the Report on the Taxation of Visual and Per­
forming Artists and Writers as the Sub-Committee’s Second Report to the Standing Com­
mittee on Communications and Culture and report to the said Committee.

On motion of Mr. Fisher, it was agreed,—That the Clerk of the Sub-Committee, Mr. 
Richard Dupuis and the two research officers, Françoise Coulombe and Margaret Young be 
congratulated for the excellent work they did for the Sub-Committee.

At 9:35 o’clock a.m., the Sub-Committee adjourned to the call of the Chair.

Le greffier du Sous-comité 

Richard Dupuis 

Clerk of the Sub-Committee
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